
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

31st October 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We know that the children of Northwick Park love signing and music, but I am hearing tales 

that we have some very talented and keen parents and families as well.  We have also had 

requests from parents to join the school choir! 

 

With this is mind, we would like to invite you to join us for a family Christmas sing-along on 

Friday December 8th from 2.30 – 3.30 pm. after Xmas decoration afternoon. 

 

Everyone is welcome but we will need to know numbers before the day to ensure we have 

enough space and music ready.  If you play an instrument you are very welcome to bring it 

and play, please let me know on the slip below so I can provide music.  Please fill in the slip 

below to let us know if you would like to attend and return it to the office by Friday 24th 

November. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Family Singing     Please complete and return to Miss Goldsmith 

 

I would like to book for the family singing on Friday December 8th. 

 

Pupil’s name and classes: 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………………. Class …………… 

Name ……………………………………………………………………. Class …………… 

Name ……………………………………………………………………. Class …………… 

Name ……………………………………………………………………. Class …………… 

 

I will be bringing: 

 

…………. adults 

…………. children under school age 

 

If you are bringing an instrument, please let us know here …………………………………… 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

